
The following text are the rules for members to adhere-to whilst using the bowls facilities during the current coronavirus  situation. 

Given the government's latest guidelines, the Committee of KCS&SC has 
decided to offer the bowls sections outdoor bowling for members from 
12.00 on Friday 15th May . This is being done on the basis of strictly 
limited numbers of attendees and pre-arranged booking of slots. 
  
While at the club and bowling, every member has to observe social 
distancing and all the rules outlined below. 
  
Members must make their own assessment of their safety if travelling by 
public transport. Equally, they must make their own assessment of their 
safety while at the club. 

At all times these guidelines as well as the Governments shall be followed 
i.e All must be done alone with members of your household or, providing 
you are following social distancing guidelines, with one person from 
outside your household; 

Social distancing involves: 
•        Staying at least two metres apart from others 
•       Washing your hands regularly and compulsory use of hand 

sanitisers 
•     If you are self-isolating or display symptoms, you must stay at home 
•     Need to limit the numbers of members present at bowls club at any 

one time 

any breach of the above will mean the suspension of the use of the 
bowls green for all members. 

Booking a time slot: 

•   Maximum 6 bowlers allowed on the green, two per rink 
•   Available time slots are 1000-1300, 14.00-16.00, 16.00-18.00, 

18.00-20.00. Allow 20minutes for change over. 
•  Book one of three rinks and play either by yourself or with one other. 

(See Social Distancing) 
•  To book, telephone or text 07714 159150 by 8pm for a time slot the 

following day, or book further ahead 
•  Booking based on first-come first-served 

Entering the pavilion: 
•  Wear gloves when touching t the garden gate, the shed door or any 

other doors in the Pavilion 



•   Bottles of hand sanitiser are available in the Pavilion 
•   Only one person at a time in the toilets 
•   Only one person at a time in the changing room 
•   Kitchen is closed to all members; bring your own hot drink (in a flask)       

or cold drink. Water can be obtained from the outside tap. Bring your 
own drinking vessel. 

Limited use of clubhouse: 
•        At present the  Clubhouse is closed for any activities. 

Bowling equipment: 
•  Be aware that mats and jacks are unavoidably touched by others 
• Before you start, wash your mat and jack, use hand sanitiser for your 

own protection  
• Only one player should handle the mat during the session 
• Two jacks (one at each end) should be used and this should be set by 

one player only throughout the session 


